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Headteacher’s message 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This morning, myself and Mrs O’Hare (with the 

help of several children and Rev. Andy) lead the 

school in our annual act of Remembrance.  This 

is an important time for reflection for the whole 

school. 

 
During the week, we have been selling poppies 

and other merchandise provided by the Royal 

British Legion (RBL) as part of the Poppy Appeal.  

I will let you know the total raised once this is 

received from the RBL. 

 

Kidzania 

Our Year 3 children had an absolutely amazing 

time at Kidzania in London Yesterday.  Although 

it is a really long day, and the children will be 

tired in school today, this visit is something that 

they will talk about for weeks to come!  I hope 

that you all had some very interesting 

conversations last night about what jobs your 

child wants to do when they are older. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 17th November – 

Non-school uniform day for 

Children In Need 

Friday 24th November – 

PJSA Pantomime 

‘Cinderella’ 

Monday 27th November – 

INSET DAY – School Closed 

to all children 

Monday 4th to Friday 8th 

December – Year 5 Calshot 

Residential Visit 

Tuesday 12th and 

Wednesday 13th December 

– Year 3 Christmas 

Extravaganza 

Friday 15th December – last 

day of autumn term 

INSET DAYS 
 

Monday 27th November 23 

Tuesday 2nd January 24 

Thursday 28th March 24 

Monday 3rd June 24 

 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

Check out the latest House 

Points total at:  

 http://www.purbrook-

jun.hants.sch.uk/school-

houses/ 

 

Parking 

I am sorry to have to remind you again of the 

importance of parking considerately in the 

vicinity of the school.  I was disappointed to 

receive two complaints this week from local 

residents regarding inconsiderate parking and 

rudeness  (swearing) from the driver when 

asked to move. 

 

I would like to remind you that any parking 

areas marked as ‘Residents Only’ must not be 

used when parking to drop off or collect 

children.   

 

When parking to drop off or collect your child, 

please ensure that you park legally at all times.  

Our local residents are advised to contact the 

Traffic Enforcement Team at Havant Borough 

Council if they believe cars are parked illegally.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Next Friday will be a non-school uniform day in 

aid of Children In Need (see below). 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr C Williams 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

For Children in Need this year the theme is 'Challenge Yourself'. Each class and year group will be 

doing as many Bearpees as they can during next week with the winning class/year group to be 

announced on Friday 17th November (Children in Need day). Friday 17th will also be a non-school 

uniform day. Please use this link to make any donations to Children In Need: 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12693 

 


